Safety Update

Subject: Safety Update

From: Stephen Fisher <srfisher@clevelandcountyschools.org>

Date: 1/26/23, 10:09 PM

To: All Principals <principals@clevelandcountyschools.org>

CC: Rodney Borders <rlborders@clevelandcountyschools.org>, David Pless
<dapless@clevelandcountyschools.org>, Greg Shull <gsshull@clevelandcountyschools.org>,
Brian Hunnell <bhunnell@clevelandcountyschools.org>, Jennifer Wampler
<jswampler@clevelandcountyschools,org>

As you probably have heard, our district has had multiple social media rumors related to school
safety and violence. Most recently, rumors of violence have surfaced at KMHS. We will have a
heavy law enforcement and administrative presence on that campus. | wanted to give you a
heads up but also provide an update so you can appropriately respond to rumors about other
schools. If the situation changes, we'll be sure to provide an update.

Have a great Friday!
Stephen Fisher, Ed.D

Cleveland County Schools
srfisher@clevelandcountyschools.org
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